
 / Opportunities

Department of General Services / Construction

Mallard Creek Road Shared-Use Path (Governor Hunt to
Driwood)

This project will construct a shared-use path along the east side of Mallard Creek Road from
Governor Hunt Road to Driwood Court. Specific improvements will also include construction of a
plant strip, curb and cutter, accessible ramps, driveways, and potential storm drainage
improvements. The purpose of this project is to improve pedestrian safety, mobility, and
connectivity along Mallard Creek Road. Project Length = 0.4 miles.

Details
Posting Number 2026-Q3(Jul-Sep)-DGS-17368
Anticipated
Posting Date

2026-07-01

Commodity
Code(s):

55078, 74505, 74565, 90976, 91200, 91219, 91223, 91240, 91244, 91319,
91345, 91347, 91371, 91396, 91430, 96185, 96861, 96882, 96884, 98814,
98815

Requirements Last Updated: 02/03/25

For Questions, Contact:
Mackenzie Winebrenner
City Contact

980.214.7291

Mackenzie.winebrenner@charlottenc.gov

tel:980.214.7291
mailto:Mackenzie.winebrenner@charlottenc.gov

